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Dear Prospective Student, 

 

 

 

CMST is funded by a grant awarded to 

Grambling State University from the 

National Science Foundation. 

 

College of Arts and Sciences/CMAST ● GSU Box 4260 ● Grambling, LA 71245 ● Phone: (318) 274-2277 or 4006● Fax: 318-274-3703 ● Email: akinsc@gram.edu  
 

 

Thank you for your interest in Grambling State University and the STEM departments. I 

hope that you are seriously considering attending GSU in the fall and wanted to 

inform you about some opportunities available to you from the Center of 

Mathematical Achievement in Science and Technology (CMAST).  

 
The CMAST program is designed to support, acknowledge, educate and train 

students from all walks of life that have chosen to major in STEM (Science-

Technology-Engineering-Mathematics) fields. We have numerous scholarships, 

textbook awards, and programs in this department that are available to incoming 

freshmen and transfer students. By selecting a STEM area (biology, chemistry, 

computer science, engineering technology, or mathematics and physics) as your 

major, you may qualify to receive the benefits of the CMAST program if you choose.  

 
For incoming STEM majors, CMAST has two programs that you can join: The STEM 

Learning Community or the STEM Teacher Preparation Program. Please check out 

our website (www.gram.edu/cmast) for more information about those specific 

programs and other opportunities from the CMAST department. 

We wish you success as you journey through this process and encourage you to 

choose Grambling State University and the CMAST program. Please feel free to 

contact me if you have any questions or would like to meet with me in person. I 

hope that you take the time to stop by the CMAST office (located in Carver Hall 

room 212) if you visit this school.  We look forward to seeing you soon! 

We hope to see you soon! 

Grambling State University 

“Where everybody is 

somebody.”  

Sincerely, 

We hope to 

see you 

soon! 

Corisma Robinson Akins 

Project Director, CMAST  

 

http://www.gram.edu/cmast

